Victoria Ford

From: Haley Mckinney <haley.mckinney@cjcc.ga.gov>

Sent: Thursday, September 26, 2024 9:55 AM

To: Victoria Ford; Nancy He; Audrey Armistad

Cc Chelsea Benson

Subject: [EXTERNAL] Award Notification: Delinquency Prevention Grant Program

Good Morning,
Congratulations. It’s my pleasure to inform you that the Criminal Justice Coordinating Council has awarded Augusta-
Richmond County $50,000 as part of the FY25 Delinquency Prevention Grant Program (DP2). We will be sending a

separate email containing the award packet in the coming weeks, instructions on how to submit the packet, and any
additional guidance regarding your budget.

Thank you for your dedication to helping our youth and we look forward to continue working with you all!

Haley Dunn-McKinney

Planning and Policy Development Specialist II, Juvenile Justice
Criminal Justice Coordinating Council

104 Marietta St. NW, Suite 440, Atlanta, GA 30303
0:404.657.1956 | D:404.654.1781

[NOTICE: This message originated outside of the City of Augusta's mail system -- DO NOT CLICK on links,
open attachments or respond to requests for information unless you are sure the content is safe.]



